Dear Sixth Grade Student,
Attached is the summer math packet. You should work through the questions to see what skills and/or strategies you remember. Take time over the next few months to work through the packet. Pace yourself! There is no need to finish all of the work in just a few sittings. This work should serve as a “refresher” or a “reminder” of the topics we covered over the course of the year, and should be used for practice. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The answers have been included here so that you can check your work and know if you are on the right track. If you get a question wrong, go back and see if you can figure out HOW to get to the correct answer. Use your workbook or look in your notes to help guide you. If you are stuck on a specific skill (ex. long division, subtracting fractions, expanded notation), please take the time to go back in your book (or online) to review that skill.
While in most cases this work is not mandatory, you are strongly encouraged to complete the packet. Believe it or not, you will forget some of what you have learned if you don’t practice a little over the summer. 
Good luck next year!
Be well,
Mrs. Kraska
